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PARENT DISCUSSIONS AND HALF TERM BREAK 
Today is the last day of our first Autumn Half Term and we would like to thank all of our families for everything 

that you have brought to your child’s attendance in school and learning during this first part of the school 

year. There has been lot’s achieved with so much to look forward to when we return from Monday 4th 

November – see the note below about school photos which are taking place on the first day back.  

 

Tomorrow is a day that we set aside each year for teachers to meet with parents for quality discussion about 

how your child has settled into the year, and our best hopes for them when they return. This is a great 

opportunity to get a detailed picture of your child’s life in school, and our teachers value this opportunity to 

talk as much as we hope you do. We look forward to seeing everyone who has made arrangements to meet 

teachers. If you are yet to make arrangements, it’s not too late – just talk to your child’s teacher, ask for them 

to get in touch with you, or speak to a member of the admin team to make the necessary arrangements.  

 

We all wish you a restful half term break and look forward to seeing you on Monday 4th November.  

YEAR 2 UPDATE 
Mrs Brown is today sharing with the children in her class that she does not expect to be with them for a period, 

likely to span much of next half term. This is due to a medical procedure that Mrs Brown has been anticipating 

for some time now. I am sure that you will join us in wishing her a comfortable and speedy recovery - we will 

look forward together to seeing her return, happy and healthier, when her recovery is complete.  

 

We are pleased to have secured the services of Mrs Claire Harrison, who children across the school have some 

familiarity with in her role as a supply member of the school team over recent years, to lead learning in Year 2 

during the course of next half term. Be assured that Mrs Brown and Mrs Harrison have met, alongside school 

leader Mrs Cousins, as we plan and prepare for the half term so the children will continue to receive provision 

that is 'joined up' with their learning experiences this term.   

SCHOOL PHOTOS – MONDAY 4th NOVEMBER 
On the first day back after Half Term, we will have Fraser Portraits in school to take 

individual and sibling photos.  

 

Sibling photos for children with younger/older siblings who do not attend our school will start from 8:15. Please 

come to the HUB where you will be directed to the STUDIO. Throughout the school day, individual and sibling 

photos will be taken for children in each class.  

 

Please can we ask that all children come to school in their full uniform on this day – there will be no P.E. for 

years 2-4 on Monday 4th November.    

ATTENDANCE 
Please find below the attendance information for each class last week, great effort. Well done! 

 

OVERALL 

 

Nursery 

B2 SB & SJP 

Reception 

B1 LJ 
Year 1  

RH  
Year 2  

SB  
Year 3  

MC 
Year 4  

JM 
Year 5  

IF 
Year 6  

GH  

94.5 84.4 93.3 97.3 92.8 95.9 98.1 93.8 93.8 

 


